Cedaredge Elementary School Tuesday Express



Important Upcoming Dates/Information:

Oct. 19 Start of Quarter Two

Oct. 20-23 Dress Up Days - please see below

Oct. 23 Pledge Run at CES

Oct. 27 Report Cards sent home with Express

Picture Make Up Day at CES

Oct. 29 Storybook Day at CES (More info next week)

Oct. 30 Teacher Learning Day - No School

Nov. 6 Virtual PRIDE Assembly

Dress Up Days

We just learned that CHS and CMS are dressing up as part of Spirit Week and we want in on the fun! Here is the plan:

- Tuesday/Today Lumberjack Day (Wear Plaid)
- Wednesday Sports Day (favorite team or sport)
- Thursday Camo Day (sporting some camo)
- Friday Blue and White Day

Sorry for the late notice! Let's bring our SPIRIT!

Storybook Day - October 29th

We will have more information coming home next week, but we did want to communicate that DCSD elementary schools are planning to proceed with Storybook Day this year on October 29th. As always, we ask that costumes are based on books and stories, that they are not intended to scare or frighten and that there are no accessories with them. We will have class parties that afternoon, but no outside adults will be allowed into the building and any items sent to contribute to the classroom parties are individually wrapped. Thank you.

CES Health Advisory Team - Please Join!

If you are interested in helping Cedaredge Elementary School's Health Advisory Team to increase student's access to, and knowledge of, fruits and vegetables, please contact Sara Sharer (856.3885/sara.sharer@deltaschools.com).



October 20, 2020

The Weekly Expressions:

I am a member of a team, and I rely on the team. I defer to it and sacrifice for it, because the team, not the individual, is the ultimate champion.

Mia Hamm

Parent Den Organizes Pledge Run Fundraiser – Please Help Us Raise Money

This week we are once again sending home pledge forms for our fundraiser this Friday, October 23rd during PE time. All collected donations should be returned to CES by Thursday, October 29th. Thank you for your support!

Picture Retakes - Tuesday, October 27th

Our picture retake day will be next Tuesday, October 27th. We are not sending each family a form, as not all families will need or want to have their child have their picture taken. If you are wanting your child to get his/her picture taken, please call or have your child stop by the office or print off the form from our weekly email.

A Few Reminders

- In order to help families with the question of "How sick is too sick for school?" we will be emailing and sharing on Facebook a document that helps families sort out symptoms. Please keep your children home if they exhibit symptoms.
- Please send water bottles with your students each day. Our water fountains are turned off and we want our students to stay hydrated.

Our Vision

The vision of Cedaredge Elementary School is to inspire students to embrace their learning, explore and broaden their passions, and realize their full potential to become well-rounded citizens in a global community.